
From: Al Fournier <fournier@cals.arizona.edu>
Subject: Fwd: Dicrotophos (Bidrin) Registration Review

Date: November 25, 2014 10:35:46 AM MST

From: Wasem, Russell [mailto:Wasem.Russell@epa.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 4:00 PM
To: dparker@cotton.org; glorenz@uaex.edu; acatchot@ext.msstate.edu; Charles Allen; proberts@uga.edu; dominic_reisig@ncsu.edu; Mark Matocha; 
peterell@ag.arizona.edu
Cc: Anderson, Neil; Grable, Melissa; Bingham, Kimberly; Carroll, Craig; Cooper, Pam
Subject: Dicrotophos (Bidrin) Registration Review
	
  
Good Afternoon,
 
The registration review preliminary risk assessments for dicrotophos are scheduled to publish on July 30th for a 60 day comment period.  They will be available in the 
dicrotophos registration review docket (EPA-­‐HQ-­‐2008-­‐0440)	
  on www.regulations.gov.  The intent of this message is to alert you about the opening of the comment 
period and also to provide a heads-up about specific information needs we are identifying in the Federal Register Notice that would help the Agency as it continues 
the registration review of dicrotophos.  EPA is specifically looking for additional information on the following: existing or planned water quality monitoring data, 
where aerial application of dicrotophos is important, and suggestions for risk mitigation measures that address the risks identified in the draft human health and 
ecological risk assessments for dicrotophos.
 
Additionally, I am going on a temporary reassignment in a different part of EPA beginning August 11th. Melissa Grable is the acting team leader for dicrotophos and 
she will be able to direct any questions you may have to my replacement (once that person is decided upon).
 
Regards,
 
Rusty
 
Rusty Wasem
US EPA Office of Pesticide Programs
703-305-6979

mailto:dparker@cotton.org
mailto:glorenz@uaex.edu
mailto:acatchot@ext.msstate.edu
mailto:proberts@uga.edu
mailto:dominic_reisig@ncsu.edu
mailto:peterell@ag.arizona.edu
http://www.regulations.gov/

